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IMPORTANT DATES 
Weekly Assembly 

Each Wednesday at 2:45pm  
 

Mothers Day Stall 
8th / 9th May 

 
Mothers Day Breakfast 

Thursday 8th May 
 

DIstrict Cross Country 
Friday 9th May 

 
 

Monday May 26th Science Day 
 
Monday June 2nd - Curriculum Day 

 
Monday 9th June Public Holiday 

 
Ardeer South Primary School 
acknowledges the Wurundjeri people 
of the Kulin Nation as the traditional 
custodians of the land the school is 
located upon, and pays respect to 
Elders past, present and emerging.  

 

 
 

Welcome Back to Term 2! 
 Dear Students, Parents, and Staff, 

Welcome back!  

We hope everyone had a restful and 
enjoyable break.  

We’re excited to begin Term 2 with 
fresh energy, new goals, and 
continued learning. Let's work together 
to make this term a positive, 
productive, and fun experience for all 
our students. 

Looking forward to another great term 
ahead! 

 
 Andrea and Grant. 

 



 

School News 

 

This term students will be studying Biological and Earth Space Sciences. 

 

We’re thrilled to announce that our Term 2 
Science Day will be held on Monday May 26th! 
This Science day is all about sparking curiosity, 
exploring discoveries, and having fun with 
hands-on science activities. 

Students will enjoy interactive experiments and 
engaging demonstrations participating in a Mad 
About Science incursion. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to celebrate creativity, 
problem-solving, and the wonder of the world 
around us. 

The two workshops our students will be taking 
part in are Water and the Environment and Earth 
and the Milky Way! 

 

 

 

 

 



ANIME AND POP ART PORTRAITS 

Our talented young artists have been exploring bold colors, expressive lines, and 
unique styles in their latest unit on Anime and Pop Art Portraits! From vibrant 
comic-inspired characters to detailed anime expressions, the creativity and skill on 
display are truly impressive. 

Be sure to check out their amazing work on display in the hallway of Building A, 
these portraits are bursting with personality and artistic flair! 

Well done to our brilliant Visual Arts teacher Miss Swain for continuing to bring out 
the best in our budding young artists. 

 

   

   

 

 

 


